
NEW BUSINESS 

Public Session, Tuesday, January 28, 2020 

 

 

Three-Year District Calendar 

 

The attached draft three-year calendar was made public on December 2, 2019.   It was 

posted on the district website and information was distributed via district newsletter. An 

opportunity was provided for feedback from December 2, 2019 to January 8, 2020.  It is 

now being brought forward for formal board approval.  The proposed calendar aligns with 

other metro districts.   

 

This evening, Roberto Bombelli, Assistant Superintendent, will present an overview of the 

proposed calendar. 

 

Recommendation:  THAT the Board of Education receive this information and 

approve the adoption of the Three-Year District Calendar, as presented. 
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